
 

Grange Primary PTA General Data Protection Regulation ("GDPR") comes into effect on 25th May 

2018.  To ensure that the PTA complies with these new regulations we have taken steps to review 

our email and marketing policies.   

 

Grange Primary PTA do not hold parents contact details on file as regular newsletters are only sent 

out via book bags to parents. All newsletters are generic and contain no personal details. 

 

A tick box is included on new intake letters to seek specific consent to receive Pta communications.  

This covers all text messages that the office send out on behalf of the PTA regarding events including 

uniform sale, freezer pop sale and various reminders. 

 

All Emails including minutes from PTA meetings and AGM to be sent via school office so that email 

addresses are not visible to recipients. If this is not possible then they will be sent using BCC. 

 

Movie nights, the PTA only asks for child’s name and class, this is stored on a password protected 

spreadsheet and both consent forms and spreadsheet are destroyed 7 days after the event. 

 

50:50 All parents are invited to join 50:50 draw via a generic letter in the book bags.  On acceptance 

then parents are only contacted to confirm their number and if they have won at all throughout the 

year.  The contact details are stored on a password protected spreadsheet and a paper copy in the 

school office. 

 

Purchasing forms e.g. shopping bags, Christmas cards etc – when parents provide contact details 

specifically for an order then these details are all shredded once all orders are complete.   

 

Facebook, parents have requested to join this group and are responsible for their own privacy 

settings of their Facebook accounts. 

 

Grange Primary PTA do not share your details with any third party without your permission. 

 

 


